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Dear Huntington Students, Staff, Parents, and Community Members: 

 

The holidays are upon us and 2012 is just days away.  Time continues to fly.  That said, I hope 

you have taken the time to appreciate the season, enjoy a brilliant winter concert or sporting 

event, or simply reflect upon your experiences during the past year.  It has been a busy few 

months, thus I hope you will make the time to cherish the company of family and friends 

during the winter recess. 

 

I’d like to take the time to wish all members of the Huntington school community considerable 

joy, happiness, and good health during this holiday season and beyond.  May your family 

celebrations and traditions be especially meaningful.  May you welcome in the New Year with 

peace, hope, and strength. 

 

With sincere regards, 
 

Jim Polansky 
 

Jim Polansky 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

 


